
Corrigendum 

 

Title of project: Feasibility of targeted axillary dissection by tattooing: a 

prospective cohort study  

Subject: Walk in interview for the post of junior medical officer.  

 

In continuation to the notification dated 26/11/2021 on the above project, the 

scheduled walk-in interview on 17th of December 2021, is hereby postponed. 

The application for the above-mentioned post can now be submitted till 10th of 

January 2022. The walk-in interview will be conducted on the 15th of January 

2021. The venue and time will remain the same. 

 

 

 

 


